Adopt a Class – Class 1

Dear Mrs Duncan
I am writing to thank Mrs Wright and her class for the warm welcome I received when I visited her class this morning for the first session.  It was really wonderful to see the pupils so engaged and clearly enjoying their learning. It was amazing to see just how many activities were achieved in the space of forty minutes. Would you thank her and her class and I look forward to seeing them again in the future.

Diane Challinor

Senior Parent Partnership Officer

